

Croydon Episcopal Area

The Rt Revd Dr Rosemarie Mallett Bishop of Croydon

> 6 St Peter's Road Croydon CRO 1HD

d 020 8256 9633 e bishop.rosemarie@southwark.anglican.org

www.southwark.anglican.org

16 September 2025

Dear Applicant,

We are delighted that you have expressed interest in the post of Rector of Sanderstead Parish (All Saints' and St Antony's). I invite you to review the Parish Profile and the Bishop's Statement for more information.

Within your application, you will be asked to provide a 'Vocational Personal Statement'. This is an important part of the application process and we ask that you use this section to demonstrate how you fulfil the requirements of the post.

The closing date for applications is Sunday 9 November 2025 (midnight). The parish visit and the interviews will be held on Monday 8 December 2025.

If you would value an informal discussion with the Archdeacon about the role prior to application, please email greg.prior@southwark.anglican.org to arrange a mutually convenient date.

I very much look forward to hearing from you and will be praying for you as you consider this role.

Yours sincerely,

The Rt Revd Dr Rosemarie Mallett

Semone Con

Bishop of Croydon



